
 
 

 
 
 
 

CITY OF DOWNEY 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN the Downey City Council will hold a public hearing at 
Downey City Hall, 11111 Brookshire Avenue, Downey, California, on the following 
dates: January 11, 2022, January 25, 2022, and February 8, 2022 at 8:00 p.m.   
 
The purpose of the public hearing is to receive public input regarding the draft map of 
potential Council election district boundaries.  
 
All interested parties are invited to attend the public hearing(s) and express opinions 
or submit information. The public hearing may be continued from time to time, as 
necessary, by giving notice at the aforementioned hearing. 
 
Copies of the Staff Report and any support materials will be available for public 
inspection in the City Clerk’s Office at Downey City Hall, 11111 Brookshire Avenue, 
Downey, California, or by visiting the City’s website at 
www.downeyca.org/2021redistricting, preceding the meeting date.  
 
Information concerning development of a District map and process can be found online 
at www.downeyca.org/2021redistricting.  Downey City Hall, 11111 Brookshire Avenue, 
Downey, California. Inquiries can be sent to redistricting@downeyca.org 
 
If a person wishes to challenge, in court, any action the City Council may take regarding 
the subject matter of the public hearing, then that person may be limited to raising only 
those issues raised at the subject public hearing or in written correspondence timely 
delivered to the City Clerk at, or prior to, the public hearing. 
 
By order of the City Council of the City of Downey, County of Los Angeles, State of 
California. 
 
Maria Alicia Duarte, CMC 
City Clerk 
 

 
 


